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WORLD LANGUAGE & NATIVE LANGUAGE LITERACY INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 
ADOPTION 

 
    
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
In February 2010 the Second Language & Native Language Literacy Project Team was charged 
to conduct a curriculum review and make recommendations to the Board in accordance with 
the District's Quality Curriculum Cycle. The Project Team’s Final Report was presented to and 
discussed by the Board on June 7, 2011.  Included in the Final Report was the Project Team’s 
recommendation for re-adoption of the current materials.   
 
 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Based on teacher surveys indicating that currently adopted materials remain adequate for 
teaching, the Project Team unanimously voted to recommend that the Board re-adopt the 
following list of instructional materials for Second Language & Native Language Literacy.  Upon 
re-adoption of these texts by the school board, Teaching and Learning will file the Notification of 
District Independent Textbook Adoption forms with ODE. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 (11-84) It is recommended that the School Board approve the Second Language & Native 
Language Literacy Project Team’s recommendation of re-adoption of the World Language and 
Native Language Literacy instructional materials listed on page 23 of the Second Language & 
Native Language Literacy Project Team Final Report. 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
Sept. 26, 2011 


